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On 13 May 2024, the CMA CGM group notified the Autorité de la concurrence of 

the planned acquisition of exclusive control of Altice Media, the media unit of 

the Altice group.

After examining the transaction, the Autorité has cleared the acquisition subject 

to conditions. To address the risks of harm to competition identified, CMA CGM 

has entered into behavioural remedies.
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